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Dear Fellow Barnegat Light Residents,

Please review the attached documents for your information including the the
Roda Fisheries Fishing Communities Letter on Offshore Wind
Advancement for your signature, should you agree. Deadline for
signing this letter is Sunday, March 28, 2021.

Our opinion is that more taxpayers should have a voice in a project this size
which affects all LBI.

Thank you,
Barbara Truncellito, President BLTA

US Chief Justice Remarks_Fishing Bans

Bycatch reduction of modified large mesh sink-gillnets in the
Atlantic Monkfish Fishery
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